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** Media: Please Post/Announce ** 
 
 

CANCELLED 
 
Due to Port Staff being unwell, Port of The Dalles Board of Commission Regular Session Meeting is cancelled on Wednesday, February 12, 
2025, at 5:30 p.m., at Port of The Dalles Administrative Office, 3636 Klindt Drive, The Dalles, Oregon. 
 
 
The main topics that will be addressed in this meeting are: 

 
 2025 Special Districts Association of Oregon (SDAO) Annual Conference 
 Port Business 

 

 
Port of The Dalles Board of Commission to also hold an Executive Session on Wednesday, February 12, 2025: Pursuant to ORS 192.660(2)(e) 
To conduct deliberations with persons designated by the governing body to negotiate real property transactions, and ORS 192.660(2)(h) To 
consult with counsel concerning the legal rights and duties of a public body with regard to current litigation or litigation likely to be filed, 
and ORS 192.660(2)(f) To consider information or records that are exempt by law from public inspection Media representatives are instructed 
not to report or disclose matters discussed in Executive Session *A Separate Executive Session notice was published concurrently with this notice. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Port of The Dalles Board of Commission Meetings are accessible to people with a disability. If you require an accommodation under the 
American with Disabilities Act (ADA), kindly call +1(541)298-4148 or send an email to admin@portofthedalles.gov at least 48 hours prior to 
the meeting. 
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